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August 25, 1979

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 71-6375
Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We are in the process of preparing a consolidated renewal
application for the referenced package and find that we
will be unable to have this submittal in your hands by
August 30, 1979, as you have requested. We, therefore,
respectfully request that you extend the expiration date of
Certificate of Compliance No. USA/6375/B ()F to December 31,
1979.

We enclose our check in the amount of $150.00 as required by
Section 170.31 (11B) of 10CFR170.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.
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